
    

  

  

RELEASE #121 - STATE CONVENTION UPDATE 

Hello Wonderful CA CDA's 

 

As we get closer to our 50th Biennial CA CDA State Convention, please remember 

to get all of your registration forms in the mail by March 15th to avoid the late fee. 

The last day to Register is April 1st with the late fee. 

 

Many of you know that the chances of the Local Court Officer Medallions being here 

in time for the State Convention is not looking good.  The State Board has a back-up 

plan for local court officers who will be participating in the Opening Mass and 

Installation Mass. At this time, we need a COUNT of how many  

Local Court Officers will be attending our State Convention. Please email State 

Regent Maria Santos Silva: 

 MSantosSilvaCACDA@gmail.com  

 

Court Name: 

Court #: 

# of Officers attending the Convention: 

Positions of Officers Attending: 

 

This information needs to be to Maria ASAP and no later than April 1st so that she 

can make sure to have enough of the special project she is working on for those 

Local Court Officers who will be attending.  

Thank you in advance for taking care of this. 

 

Also, we have been getting an amazing response and are looking forward to seeing 

all of you in Visalia.  The Pre-Convention tours are getting a very good responses  

so if you are planning on participating in those please get your registration forms in 

sooner than later. We are filling those seats on a first come first serve basis.  

 

Father Erick's Retreat for Men and Clergy in on Friday April 25th in Three Rivers. 

Please get those registration forms in so we can have an accurate head count for 

lunch and the souvenir hat. Courts should consider paying the $50 Registration Fee 

for their Clergy to attend. It is an all day Retreat with includes: Transportation,  

Lunch and Souvenir Hat and Pin in addition  to spending a spiritual day up at the 

majestic St. Anthony Retreat Center in Three Rivers, located near the entrance to 

the Sequoia National Park. 
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Also please make sure to get your Volunteer Forms in ASAP we are working 

on getting those Volunteer Committees together and will be sending out 

emails soon to those who have sent forms in. 

 

We still have some spots to fill in regards to the Patriotic Parade of Service Members 

Flags on Friday Morning. Please email our State Regents Maria if you would like to 

carry one of our flags in that procession. 

 

Lastly, please send in your forms ASAP if your Court will be presenting your Court 

Banner in the Parade of Banners on Thursday Afternoon at the beginning of our 

Business Session.  We are working on the Script for that Parade and all of that 

needs to be done prior to the start of the convention. 

 

Look for more updates in the weeks to come,  

Safe Travels and God Bless 
 

  
  

 


